
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Friday, 2 December 2016 3:06 PM 
To: Dario 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: 4 yearly review of modern awards-Group 2 (AM2014/198 and others) 

 
Dear Dario, 
 
I refer to your extension request below in respect of the directions in the Group 2 Decision [2016] 
FWCFB 7254.  
 
I confirm that the extension has been granted. The NUW shall file feedback in relation to the 
exposure draft of the Storage Services and Wholesale Award by 5pm, Friday, 9 December 2016. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
From: Dario Mujkic  
Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 4:18 PM 

To: AMOD 
Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards-Group 2 (AM2014/198 and others) 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
I refer to the above matter, the Decision ([2016] FWCFB 7254) issued by the Fair Work Commission 
in relation to the above, and the direction in that Decision for interested parties to provide feedback in 
relation to the revised exposure drafts. 
 
I write to respectfully request that the NUW be granted an extension of time (to Friday, December 9) 
to provide any feedback in relation to the exposure draft of the Storage Services and Wholesale 
Award 2016. 
 
I note that a number of parties have already been granted extensions in relation to the above matter 
and that granting this extension would not cause any prejudice to any other interested parties.  
 
Should you wish to discuss this request please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dario Mujkic | Industrial Officer 
National Union of Workers 
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